
Hi, I'm currently a third year studying Physical Sciences at Clare College. I've enjoyed studying 
Physical Sciences at every level of the NatSci Tripos, and feel as a finalist I have a good understanding 
of the undergraduate course. As a representative, I would endeavour to include the views of 
everyone within the School, particularly from the Mathematics and Geography Tripos of which I 
don't have personal experience. 
 
I was elected as the First-Year representative for the Computer Science Tripos Committee, as the 
NatSci rep, so have experience in representing the views of a student body and pushing for the 
changes you want to see.  
I hope to continue this as your representative for the School of Physical Sciences. 
 


